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Docket No. 50-293 September 14, 1990

Mr. Ralph G. Bird
Senior Vice President - Nuclear
Boston Edison Company
Pilgiim Nuclear Power Station,

RFD f' Rocky. Hill Road
Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360-

Dear Mr. Biro:

SUBJECT: 0FFSITE EMERGENCY PLANNING FOR PILGRIM

As part of the effort to determine the current status of offsite emergercy
. preparedness around Pilgrim, the NRC staff held a public meeting in PlyA uth,
Massachusetts, on September 6, 1990. Also, the Federal Emergency Management
Agency (FEMA) has issued a report '.itled, " Final Exercise Assessment - October 12-13,
1989," which was transf.tted to us by letter dated August 31, 1990. We understand
that you have copies of both the FEMA exercise report and the transcript of the
public meeting.

At the meeting in Plymouth, among the messages from the public were that
the State, and, to a lesser extent, the local officials have not
effectivelyaddressedtheEPissues;and,theBostonEdisonCompany(BEco)is
no longer cooperating in resolving issues. The FEMA exercise report pointed
out that while progress has been made, "... the incomplete status of some

. plans prevents FEMA from resolving all of the inadequacies identified in its
self-inititated review of August 1987, and the lack of some documentation in
certain plans, procedures and supportive agreements prevents us from certifying
that the State Plans and Procedures are sufficient to meet the criteria of
NUREG-0654/ FEMA-REP-1, Rev. 1."

Within 30 days from the date of this letter, we request that Boston Edison Company
)rovide us: (1) an analysit of the September public meeting transcript and
:EMA's August 31st report and (2) a plan to correct issues identified as
a result of your analysis of these documents.

Sincerely.

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Steven A. Varga, Director
Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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Mr. Ralph G. Bird Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station
*

ec:
Mr. K. L. Highfill Mr. Richard N. Swanson, Manager
Vice President of Operations Nuclear Engineering Department

and Station Boston Edison Company
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station 25 Braintree Hill Park
RFD #1 Rocky Hill Road Braintree, Massachusetts 02184
Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360

Ms. Elaine D. Robinson
. Resident inspector Nuclear Information Manager
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Pilgrim Huclear Power Station
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station RFD #1, Rocky Hill hoad
Post Office Box 867 Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360
Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360

Mr. Charles V. Barry
Chairman, Board of Selectmen Secretary of Public Safety
11 Lincoln Street Executive Office of Public Safety
Plymouth, Massachur ,tts 02360 One Ashburton Place

Bost'in, Massachusetts 02108
Office of the Comissioner
Massachusetts Department of

Environmental Quality Engineering
One Winter Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02108

Office of the Attorney General
One Ashburton Place
20th Floor
Boston, Massachusetts 02108

Mr. Robert' M. Hallisey, Director
Radiation Control Program
Massachusetts Department of

Public Health
150 Tremont Street, 2nd Floor
Boston, Massachusetts 02111

Regional Administrator, Region I
U.- S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Mr. John Dietrich
-

Licensing Division Manager
Boston Edison Company
25 Braintree Hill Park
Braintree, Massachusetts 02184
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